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From The Principal’s Desk 

Yetman Public School is a hive of activity as the very     

industrious students and staff gear up for some amazing 

events. The Eisteddfod, the Sesquicentenary and the      

Regional Athletics carnival will be opportunities for our 

students to confidently show their talents in the arts and 

on the sporting arena. Many hours of practice in         

athletics and performance development will be           

displayed. Good luck everyone and most importantly; 

have fun! 

NAPLAN  

The NAPLAN results have been released to schools and 

parents, and Yetman Public School students have        

demonstrated strong results. Year 5 students showed 

strong growth in all areas. Congratulations to all         

students in Years 3 and 5 for a fantastic effort. 

From 2018 NAPLAN will be completed online for all    

students in Years 3 and 5. Year 3 will not be completing 

the writing section online in 2018. The school has been 

involved in preparing for NAPLAN online through 

teacher training and an IT readiness check. In week 9 of 

this term all Year 3 and Year 5 students will complete a 

trial NAPLAN online session as another test to check 

our school readiness for 2018. Results will not be         

collated. 

Director Public Schools Visit. 

The Director of Public Schools, Mrs Rebecca Langdon, 

will be visiting our school on Thursday 31 August 

2017. Mrs Langdon has been very supportive of          

Yetman Public School and is looking forward to         

meeting our students and staff. We will have a full dress 

rehearsal for the Sesquicentenary at 11:30am. Parents 

are invited to attend this practice and to meet Mrs    

Langdon. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Charmaine Johnston 

Working Bee -   

before and after! 

What a big day on Sunday,        

mulching the all the gardens and 

around the buildings - look at the 

difference in the size of the wood 

chip pile! 

The new garden established in the 

old fish pond! 



 

 

 

Nationally Consistent Collection of Data on School Students with Disability 

Notification for Parents and Carers 

 

All Government and non-Government schools across Australia are required to participate annually in 

the Nationally Consistent Collection of Data on School Students with Disability (NCCD).  

All Australian schools will collect data on their students who are receiving adjustments to meet        

additional learning and support needs in accordance with their obligations under the Disability        

Discrimination Act 1992 and Disability Standards for Education 2005. This data will be provided to the 

Australian Government to assist in the development of a consistent, national picture of the education 

needs of students with disability. 

The data provided to the Australian Government by the NSW Department of Education is provided in 

such a way that it cannot be used to identify any individual student or school. 

General information about the national data collection can be found on the Australian Government 
Department of Education and Training website at http://education.gov.au/fact-sheets-nationally-
consistent-collection-data-school-students-disability 
Privacy Protection 

The NSW Department of Education follows the requirements of the Privacy and Personal Information 

Protection Act 1998 and the Health Records and Information Privacy Act 2002. Schools will collect, 

record, store and use data about individual students in line with these requirements. Data security 

and protection is a priority and students’ personal details will be kept confidential.  

Under Clause 52 of the Commonwealth Australian Education Regulation 2013, data collected by the 

NSW Department of Education for the NCCD must be provided to the Australian Government          

Department of Education and Training. This includes the number of students at each level of             

education, the number in each category of disability and the number at each level of adjustment. The 

information is provided to the Commonwealth as a series of number sets that cannot be used to    

identify any individual student or school.  

The Australian Government Department of Education and Training follows the requirements of the 
Commonwealth Privacy Act 1988 when handling any data provided by NSW Department of Education 
in connection with the national data collection. A public information notice has been developed to by 
the Australian Government to provide students, parents and carers with important privacy                
information in relation to the data collection. This notice is available on the department’s website at 
http://education.gov.au/notices  

If you have any questions about the data collection please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

http://education.gov.au/fact-sheets-and-resources-national-data-collection
http://education.gov.au/fact-sheets-nationally-consistent-collection-data-school-students-disability
http://education.gov.au/fact-sheets-nationally-consistent-collection-data-school-students-disability
http://education.gov.au/notices
http://education.gov.au/notices


FRIDAY 25 INVERELL EISTEDDFOD 

THURSDAY 31 

REBECCA LANGDON (DIRECTOR PUBLIC SCHOOLS)    

VISITING FOR FINAL SESQUICENTENARY REHEARSAL 

DOLLARMITE BANKING + CANTEEN 

FRIDAY 1 REGIONAL ATHLETICS, TAMWORTH 

SATURDAY 2 

SUNDAY 3 

YETMAN PUBLIC SCHOOL  

SESQUICENTENARY CELEBRATIONS 

TUESDAY 5 ALADDIN AND HIS MAGIC IPOD - BINGARA 

THURSDAY 7 DOLLARMITE BANKING + CANTEEN 

THURSDAY 14 DOLLARMITE BANKING + CANTEEN 

WEDNESDAY 20 CWA INTERNATIONAL DAY 

THURSDAY 21 DOLLARMITE BANKING + NO CANTEEN 

FRIDAY 22 LAST DAY OF TERM 2 

SATURDAY 23 

SUNDAY 24 
YETMAN CAMPDRAFT 

MONDAY 9 OCTOBER FIRST DAY OF TERM 3 
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CANTEEN ROSTER 

31 August - Katie Dight; 7 September - Amanda Frankcom; 14 September - Katie Dight; 

21 September - NO CANTEEN. 

SESQUICENTARY 

Please contact Kelley McCosker, Katie Dight or Teresa Hamilton for any catering jobs that 

need doing. 
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K-1 All Stars News 
The All Stars have had lots of fun over the past few weeks in Science. We predicted and then investigated 

what small creatures live in our school playground.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

We have since been investigating snails. We have a resident jar of snails living in our      

classroom at present. We have looked at books and videos about snails. We have looked 

closely at the snails through magnifying glasses and drawn them. We have then labelled 

our diagrams. We have all been surprised at how quickly snails can move!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our next investigation 

will be earthworms!  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Sesquicentenary Preparation 
If you walk past Yetman Public School you will hear lots of singing and performing as we 
practise for the sesquicentenary. We will be singing songs and performing a play called 
Ghost Wagon. We will be reciting poems. We are going to decorate our school bicycles for 
the parade and also the helmets. This is so exciting.   By Oscar and Ellie 
 
Poetry with Mrs Forsyth 
Imagine a beautiful picture of the Macintyre River. 
This was our inspiration when Mrs Forsyth visited 
us to help us write poetry. Everyone in the Yowie 
class did a haiku about the river. The poems were 
very creative and awesome and our poems will be 
displayed in the new Goondiwindi library. 
We did a gum tree poem as a group and then we 
did one on the computer about the Macintyre      
river. Finally we got to do one about anything of 
our choice. We had a lovely time and thank Mrs 
Forsyth for her time. 
By Lily and Fred   
 
This is a photo of all of our poems on display at the 
Poetry Festival at the Library in Goondiwindi - 
thank you Mrs Forsyth for sending it to us and 
showing how great our poems look! 

More K-1 All Stars News . . .  
In English we are continuing our farm theme. 

This past two weeks we studied the book Rosie’s 

Walk by Pat Hutchins. We looked at the struc-

ture and sequence of the story and how the pic-

tures ‘told’ a lot of the story. We then used this 

knowledge to rewrite the story using full sen-

tences.  

This week we are studying adjectives. We are 

trying to extend our writing by using adjectives 

to describe nouns. This makes our writing much 

more interesting and informative to the reader!  

We are looking forward to our performances at the Inverell Eisteddfod tomorrow and at the  

Sesquicentenary.  

 

 



 

 

 

 



For more great photos that we didn’t have room for in our newsletter, go to: 

 http://www.yetman-p.schools.nsw.edu.au; or to our Facebook page. 

 

 
 

Greenhouses 
Brrmm! Brrmm! Mrs Walker wheeled into the school yard with lots of fabulously strong 
things for our class to use to build the best mini greenhouses. Everyone started straight 
away on their mini greenhouses. Some used wire and some used clay but it turned out 
that wire was the most useful material so mostly everyone started to use it. After we      
finished our greenhouses some people started to do watering systems so we didn’t have 
to disturb our plants growth. This was a great idea. We planted many different fabulously 
tasty vegetables.  By Chris Read and Sam Cau. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Position Vacant:  

School cleaner for two hours per week.  

Please contact Mrs Johnston at Yetman Public School  for further details. 



 

 

Working Bee  
Thank you to the people who helped in the working 
bee on at school. We all worked really hard spreading 
mulch, cleaning up grounds and fixing the gardens. 
Thank you Mr & Mrs McCosker for donating mulch to 
the school and Colin Dight for donating the gravel to 
the school. We are also very grateful to Mr Greg Hill 
for donating the beautiful sandstone rocks.  
Thank you Mrs Johnston for making us all some       
yummy sandwiches for lunch - and then some more 
for afternoon tea! 
Thank you Mr Johnston and Mr Weatherall for fixing 
the bikes. We are looking forward to riding them in the              
parade.   
By Rex and Sophie. 

Lily McCosker 

turning 10 on 27 

August 

 

 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Legacy Week 

27 August - 2 September 

During Legacy Week we will be selling 

merchandise at the school. The tray 

consists of badges, wristbands, pens, 

keyrings, necklaces, coin sets and 

bears, ranging in price from $2 to $15. 

Please contact the school office if you 

would like to  purchase anything. 



RECIPE PAGE 

Recipe from kidsingredients.com.au 

Recipe from Healthy Kids Association (healthy-kids.com.au) 




